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Orientation ‘93:
is holding their 2“* General Meeting 

on Sunday, Jan 24 at 7:00p.m., in 
MacLaggan Room 105- If you are 
interested in joining the committee 
you must attend. If you can’t possibly 
make it, drop by the Orientation Of­
fice, Room 118 SUB or call us at 453— 
4963

AFRICA HITE ‘93UNB Siudn Unon
A Special enening of:

Emergency Student Loan 
Program

Applications Available at: 
Student Union Office 

Applications Due:
January 29th

Room 126 SUB

• Authentic African Dishes
• Traditional Dances
• Fashion Show
• Story Dramas 

Plus

Attention Sociology 
Students

We are rejuvinating the sociology 
society. All those interested in partici­
pating are invited to attend an infor­
mal gatheringin theSocIvOunge [Tilley 
4] on Friday, January 29 at 2:30p.m.
If interested or unable to attend please 

contact Kim Bent at 459-3212 or 
Dean Wood at 472—9371.

• Display and sale of art, artifacts and crafts
Saturday, February 6, 7:30p.m. 

SUB Cafeteria

Notice of Motion to Amend the By-Laws of the UNB Student Union
Bylaw XIV—A Bvlaw with Respect to Recognition of Political Organizations

Any student dub or society based on political belief applying for recognition by1
the Union shall:

(a) file with the Union offices an accurate copy its Constitution and its Policies;
(b) file a list of its current officers.

LwSiudms Any student club or society based on political belief drat wishes to be recognized2
must agree to:

UNB Student Union Law Representative By-election
(i) to not use the UNB Student Union name in association with die name of 
the club or society in any manner. Including but not limited to promotion of 
events;Candidates: Paul McLean

Russel Prime 
Jennie Robertson 
Danny Roherty

Advance Poll: Monday January 25 
9:00a.m. - 1:00p.m.

Election Day: Wednesday January 27 
8:00a.m.-3:00p.m.

Make sure you cast your vote!

(ii) to non-financial recognition

(iii) to use the poster run for the sole purpose of distributing meeting announce­
ments. However, die UNB Student Union reserves the right to refuse any 
posters from die poster run.

(iv) that they are inelible to apply for or receive any form of funding from the 
Union.

Class of ‘93 UpdateClubs, Societies, 
Residences: price of $25. . .or you can walk awayThere are things for you to do if you I always advise people that if they can 

are part of the Class Of ‘93. If you learn from my mistakes, why make with two 1 ’s for the same sum.
begin now, you won’t have to go into their own. As a member of the Class Of - If you visit the Grad Class Office,
rush mode as the term draws to a close. ‘92 I can honestly say that I regret not you

This writer’s experience has been getting more involved, 
that the graduating term flys by so The most important thing to do is to As an added acknowledgment for
quickly that itdoes not pay to procras- drop by the Registrar’s Office and fill adopting a book, your name will be
tinate. Be aware of Grad Class Activi-

can support this year’s Grad 
Project by adopting a book for $25.

Yearbook Deadline is Ap­
proaching ! out a little yellow card which is called engraved in a four foot by five foot 

ties and get involved! There is fun to an Application to Graduate. It is per- 
be had throughout the term as well as fectly painless but is easily forgotten, will be displayed outside the library,
that which happensduringgrad week. Believe me, if the little details aren’t 1 he Class Executive will provide you

hap- with the details.
- After you adopt your book, you can 

My failure to get involved in my own volunteer some of your valuable time
Grad Class Activities has led me to help to work on YOUR Class Project,
out with this year’s festivities. With the - On February 11, there will be a
technical know-how of Bill Traer and Class Of ‘93 Social at the College
the feed of info from Class Of ‘93 Hill Social Club from 7:00 til 10:00

grey granite crest. This monument

February 3rd
taken care of, big screw ups can
pen.

Get your photos and write-ups 
in ASAP!

UNB Yearbook Office 453-4959 
or call the Student Union Office,

453-4955

President Mary Dablc, 1 have been pm. G rads can bring a guest and have
putting together this Class Of ‘93 a loonic time.
Update as often as I have had space. I - A Grad Class meeting will be held

? hope those who read it have found it February 7 at 7:00 pm in MacLaggan
Hall Room 105. Phis will be the final 
meeting before valedictory speeches. 
Project donations can be made at the
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IB i informative.
Here are the things you need to 

kitow currently:
- Ifyoudropby the Help Centre in the meeting.
S.U.B.youcan, until January 30, pur­
chase a Class Of‘93 T-shirt and Cap nity to thank those who contributed 
for the low, low bargain basement to Class Of 93 Update last term.
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i 1 would like to take this opportu-

Grad Photos: The deadline is already past, so get 
those photos in as soon as humanly possible.
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